
  30th June 2025  

 

 
  

Dear Eastway Families,   

  

Year 3, 4 and 5 End of Term Visit to Chester Zoo – Friday 18th July 2025  

    

To celebrate the end of the academic year and their achievements, children in Years 3, 4 

and 5 will be visiting Chester Zoo on Friday 18th July.  

  

The children will be travelling by coach to and from Chester Zoo with members of staff. We 

will depart school at 9.15am prompt. Please arrive to school on time before 9:00am so we 

have sufficient time to prepare for the trip. Please collect your child from school at the 

usual time of 3.15pm. Children who travel by transport will return to school in time for their 

transport.    

  

Your child should come to school wearing their full school uniform, coat and suitable walking 

shoes. This will be a full day visit. Your child will also need a packed lunch and a drink (no 

fizzy drinks or glass bottles please). Your child will be provided with a school packed lunch 

if they currently receive FSM.  

  

It is very important if your child’s medical information has changed that you inform 

school immediately.   

  

To support us with funding the trip, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5 for 

tickets and transport. Please provide consent and payment via ParentPay.  

  

We are looking forward to a fun filled day!  

  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr Saunderson   

Assistant Headteacher 
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Bringing Learning to Life 

  


